

Caldy Road

Headteacher: Mrs J Callaway BA Hons QTS

icallaway@avalon-school.co.uk

Telephone: 0151 625 6993 Fax: 0151 625 0332

E-mail: Schooloffice@avalon-school.co.uk

4th March 2019

Dear parents & carers,



## **Red Nose Day** Friday 15th March 2019

Red Nose Day 2019 is just around the corner and we've decided to join in the fun.

To raise money, we're going to ask the children to...

Wear something red, hold a cake sale, face painting, have a Red Nose assembly and enjoy lots of fun activities!

As we would like children to wear something red or red nose related, we would like them to bring in a suggested donation of £2.00 for non-uniform which will go towards the total money raised.

In line with the Red Nose theme, cakes will be on sale at break time. If you give permission for your child to buy a cake, they need to bring in 50p. We would also be very grateful for any cake donations, especially on the Red Nose theme, for our cake sale. Please bring these into school in a named container, so that the container can be returned to you at the end of the day.

Red noses are available from the school office at £1 each. There will also be a face painting decoration on offer at lunchtime for 50p.

Please inform the school office of any allergies we need to be aware of by 9am on Friday 15<sup>th</sup> March.

The money we raise will be used to change countless lives, both here in the UK and worldwide.

In fact, just £3 could pay for crayons, pencils, paint and paper for children living in a Serbian refugee camp. And £10 could cover the cost of 10 hot meals for a homeless person in the UK.

We'll also be using Red Nose Day as a learning opportunity to help our pupils explore the issues facing young people across the world, and how the money we raise can help.

We really appreciate your support and hope that you'll have fun helping us raise lots of money for Red Nose Day.

Yours sincerely.

Mrs J Callaway Headteacher







